
Stockholm, August 6th 2019

Letter of Recommendation

To whom it may concern,

We have had the pleasure and satisfaction of having Eric Haraldsson as a part of the Rigging Department 

at Goodbye Kansas Studios AB. He initially joined us as an intern and was later hired on a fixed term 

contract (see Certificate of Employment).

During his internship, Eric was exposed to a wide variety of tasks and activities (incl. rigging props and full 

characters) and proved to be a very eager learner. He was tasked with some more difficult challenges and 

executed them well, much thanks to his positive attitude and best efforts. He received any and all 

feedback in a professional manner and quickly acquainted himself with the Goodbye Kansas pipe and 

new software(s). At a later stage, he aided in the development of our proprietary rigging toolset.

In my capacity as Head of Rigging, together with the team, we have witnessed his cooperative spirit, 

professional attitude, and easy-going disposition. He quickly became self sufficient and a reliable part of 

the team, as he was not fearful of asking questions, discussing problems or tackling what came his way. 

His professionalism is a well-balanced blend of competence, experience, and cordiality.

He is a definite up and comer which we will keep our eyes on, as we very much look forward to working 

with him again.

Should you require us to to expand our recommendation, feel free to contact:

H-EAD OFRIGGING, GOODBYE KANSAS 
jimmy.johanssontaigoodbyekansas.com


